
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05106-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shonna McCray 
Monday, June 23, 2025 8:31 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: Rate Increase 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket 20250011. 

Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Michael Dispensa <mdispensa@boatyard.restaurant> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 7:51 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whoever it may concern, 

I support the FPL rate increase. FPL provides the best cost in electricity to FL. Being a Chef, I praise 
FPL for how quickly we get power back after major storms at our restaurants. Without FPL, we would 
face a hard hurricane season in our industry. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Michael Dispensa 

Get Outlook for iOS 

Michael Dispensa 
Sous Chef 

T: 954-525-7400 
1555 SE 17th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
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This information is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain private, confidential, proprietary and/or 
privileged material and may be subject to confidentiality agreements. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or any other use of taking 
of any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you receive this in 
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all storage media. The company is neither liable for proper, complete 
transmission of the information contained in this communication, nor any delay in its receipt, or that the mail is virus free. Please be 
advised that all email may be intercepted by the company. 
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